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Public Service Commission

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

ADVANCE \d5DATE:
July 16, 2004

TO:
All Parties of Record

FROM:
Patty Christensen, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel

RE:
Docket No. 000121A-TP  

Comments on Six-Month Review of BellSouth’s Performance Assessment Plan
ADVANCE \d0


Based on discussions with BellSouth and two major CLECs, staff has modified the schedule for filing comments in conjunction with the six-month review of BellSouth’s Performance Assessment Plan.  Please provide comments regarding BellSouth’s SQM by July 28, 2004, as previously announced.  The date for filing comments regarding BellSouth’s SEEM plan has been changed to August 18, 2004.  This bifurcated approach to the comments is being taken to facilitate consideration and adoption of a severity feature in SEEM, and in anticipation of staff filing a recommendation on this subject for the August 17, 2004 Agenda Conference.
